[image: image1.jpg]


  Rye Community Primary School
“A Gateway to learning”
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Dear Adult Killer Whales,                                                       
Welcome back to an exciting and brand new academic year at Rye Community Primary School. We hope you have had a relaxing holiday and that the children are refreshed and ready to start as Year 4 Killer Whales!
Term 1 Learning in Killer Whales
Our learning journey this term is based around the classic Roald Dahl story of ‘James and the Giant Peach’. The story is centered on a young boy, named James Henry Trotter, who has had a difficult start in life and has come to live with his two evil aunts. We are sure that the children will love reading all about the adventures that James goes on to have!
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Our learning will be very Science based and we will be looking at mini-beasts and their habitats. This term the children will also be creating a class ‘wormery’ and ‘antery’ to observe the creature’s behaviour. 
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English
The focus this term will be on information texts, which children will use to gather information in order to create their own mini-beast fact files. We will also be writing ‘finding’ tales, using the Talk for Writing approach, inspired by our class book ‘James and the Giant Peach’.

Mathematics
In Maths this term we will be focusing on developing our skills even further. Place value, partitioning numbers and ordering numbers will be secured before we develop written calculation skills. We will be rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 100, 1000, as well as solving problems with increasingly large numbers. 

PE

PE this term will be taught by Mr Sayer on Wednesday. The focus will be on hockey. Please ensure that your child has a named PE kit in school for the whole week.
Chrysalis Capers

This year Chrysalis Capers will be delivered in a new manner.  We will be kicking off our new and improved sessions with a longer introductory afternoon on Friday 22nd September at 2pm in the classroom.  We will be sharing this term’s upcoming learning and discussing what the children have produced so far.  Chrysalis Capers will then take place on a fortnightly basis starting at the usual time of 2.30pm.  Please see below for the dates this term.
Friday 29th September
Friday 13th September


Thank you for your support.

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me.

Miss Brunton
How you can help your child


Make sure your child reads daily and discuss the stories in terms of your child’s personal reading targets. Don’t forget to record reading sessions in the new ‘Greedy Reader’ booklets. 


With the topic in mind please discuss mini-beasts at home and encourage your child to look out for them when you are out and about!


Discuss meanings of any new vocabulary they come across.


Practise the spellings that are sent home weekly.








How you can help your child


Look for opportunities to talk about maths in the everyday environment.


Support your child and give them time to use mental calculation skills in real life contexts.


Help your child to learn his/her multiplication tables.





Termly Homework Project





The children will already be developing their research skills and we would like them to use these to make a presentation on a mini-beast of their choice.





This could be in the form of a booklet, a poster or even a PowerPoint presentation





Remember to include a heading, sub-headings, facts, labelled diagrams, photographs and bullet points. Good luck!
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